Exhibit 5




Elena Sasin

L e
From: eagleschultz@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 6:31 PM
To: Elena Sasin

Subject: 7400 sw scholls ferry Verizon tower

Please do not allow this tower to be built in our neighborhood. | have read all 28 pages of Verizon report from January
9th and we disagree. We disagree with the height and safety of the tower. We do not want this in our neighborhood.
We woulid rather have less phone reception then a tower that adds potential radiation levels to our neighborhood. We
believe, that if built these towers need to be located near places where people are not living and working, or near
schools. There are more industrial areas nearby where people are passing thru, but not living that make more sense if
there is unknown risks. Enough science and people believe these reports that the fact and result would be to lower all of
our property values by placing this here. Please do not let Verizon build on our unincerporated area- because someday
we will probably be part of Beaverton and you do not want to have this in one of your most livable areas, one with

established trees and homes, and schools.

Jeanna Bennett Schultz
Lynn Schultz

Hayden Schultz
Sommer Schultz

Sent from my iPhone




Elena Sasin

Lo RS R e e
From: eagleschultz@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 7:13 PM

To: Elena Sasin

Subject: Proposed cell tower on scholls ferry road

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

My previous email referenced a Verizon documents from feb 9th. | mistakenly said jan 9th. Please count my comments
in response to feb 9th Verizon email.
Sent from my iPhone




